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We are all 

writers … 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

 
School Council Forest Schools 

Last Monday afternoon, 6 members of the 

school council made the short walk to 

Kendall School to join some of their 

children for a special Forest School. In the 

time they were there, they managed to fit 

in a huge number of activities: they played 

a welcome game, chose Forest School 

names, lit a Gambian fire using a flint and 

steel, built dens using any material they 

could find and had them tested with a 

watering can. They used rope swings and 

climbed along parallel ropes, explored the 

amazing 2.5 hectares of forest school at the 

school site, quickly making friends and all 

working together as if they had known each 

other all their lives.  

Dates for the Diary 

.  

Thursday 19th July. Last day of Summer 

Term.  

Wednesday 5th September. First day of 

Autumn Term.  

 

PLEASE ALSO LOOK ON THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE CALENDAR FOR DATES/

INFORMATION.  

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Trinity Cottham  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Morgan 

McGivney & Filip Roszak  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Ava Adamson  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Ashton Wilson  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Rose 

Warnock  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Emily 

Warren  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Victoria 

Brown  

Year 2 (Romans) - Taliyah Dixon  

Lost Property 

On Friday, we will be putting lost prop-

erty out in the playground for you to 

look through. Please come and see 

what we have collected over the past 

academic year! There is everything 

from fidget spinners and glasses, to 

trainers (odd ones!) and school sweat-

shirts! 

 

Year 3 Art  Trip 

Yesterday, the Year 3 classes went to Castle Park and 

Firstsite for the day. The children were able to sketch 

plants, key features of the park and then to observe some 

of the art in Firstsite. As always, the children’s behaviour 

was excellent and even commented on by passing mem-

bers of the public. Well done Year 3. 

Book Reviews 

Nida, Rose and Evie-Anna in Paxman 

Class are keen to promote our love of 

reading. If any children would like to 

complete a book review of a book that 

they have enjoyed, please go to Pax-

man and get one of the book review 

sheets that the girls have made. Win-

ners will be announced on Friday. 


